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Courtesy of Fred GROSS, USA

The letter is from Malvina (née Hartman) Chetzik, Bela
Grosz's mother (her husband Isidor Grosz had passed away
and she remarried a Joseph Chetzik, in Israel).

She and most of the family emigrated to Israel from
Berehovo in 1935.

My father (Andi Gross), my mother (Agi) and uncle (Bela)
were back in Berehovo in 1937.

The letter is written to the Secretary of the Department of
Aliyah, Tel Aviv, requesting certification papers for Bela so
he can join most of the family already living in Israel. The
letter is dated, January 28, 1944.

Unfortunately, Bela is unable to emigrate, is sent to
Buchenwald and we believe, murdered there.
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